
 

 
 
 
March 3, 2021 
          
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I am happy to let you all know that we have successfully completed vaccinating 
95% of our Residents and staff (1 Resident and 6 staff refused to be vaccinated). 
We can’t thank God enough for providing us very nice weather for all 3-
vaccination clinic days. Walgreens staff, assigned St. Anne’s personnel and all 
designated health care agents worked well together to make this vaccination 
administration a success.   
 
Last week’s staff COVID-19 tests all came back negative. We continue to do 
weekly testing as mandated by SF Department of Public Health. Please continue 
praying with us for favorable test results. 
 
As San Francisco is moving into COVID-19 Red Tier, please know that our visitation 
protocols remain unchanged. We continue to encourage balcony visits with your 
loved ones here at the Home.  
 
May you all enjoy these nice sunny days.  
 
God bless you,  
 

 
      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


